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Five things to know about the proposed $421.3 million bond:

What if the measure does not pass?

TIGARD-TUALATIN SCHOOL DISTRICT
PROPOSED BOND MEASURE 34-342

If passed, what would the proposed bond cost taxpayers?

Please vote! The proposed measure will 
be on the May 2025 ballot

Local control: If passed, 100% of bond funds would be 
used locally for Tigard-Tualatin schools

REPAIR: Update failing 
building systems at 
schools district-wide

If passed, the bond would:

SECURE: Improve 
safety for students 
and staff

PREPARE: Expand student opportunities 
with new/renovated schools, improved 
classroom spaces, updated curriculum 
and modern technology

The projects would not be completed as proposed and property taxes would not be increased. The District 
would convene its long-range facilities planning committee to weigh options to meet future needs.

TTSD estimates that the $421.3 million bond, if passed, will cost property owners in the District an additional 
$0.99/$1,000 of assessed value. That translates to about $25 per month for the median homeowner. An 
independent Bond Oversight Committee would be established to oversee use of the bond funds if the 
proposed measure passes.


